
35. 

Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Tournament Sub-Committee Meeting Held in the Boardroom, 
Links House on Tuesday 27th August 2024 

 

Present: L Gordon (Tournament Convenor), P Goudie 

In Attendance:  K McNicoll (PGA Head Professional)  

 

Meeting began at 1730 hours. 

 

Apologies: M Wells (Chief Executive), C Yule (Chairman), I Frier, C McNicoll, R Wardlaw, A 
McArtney, K Daly 

 

2. Declaration of Interest 

There were none. 

 

3. Decision Paper - 2025 Tournament Entry Fees 

The Tournament Convenor introduced the 2025 Tournament Entry Fees paper and the Head 
Professional referenced the main points of each individual tournament and entry fee. 

Craws Nest Tassie 
The entry of £450.00 was agreed by the committee. The STH entry price of £200.00 was also 
approved by the committee.  

Senior Open, Cant Cup and Women’s Senior Open 
The entry fee of £40.00 was agreed by the committee. The STH entry fee of £20.00 was also 
approved by the committee 

Junior Open 
It was recommended to continue to provide this event free of charge to competitors. 

Northern Ladies – 18-hole and 54-hole events 
The entry fee of £65.00 for both events was agreed by the committee. The STH entry fee of 
£20.00 was also approved by the committee 

The committee members in attendance were supportive of the decision paper and via 
emails from those not in attendance, it was agreed for the paper to go to the next full board 
meeting for approval. 

 



36. 

4. Northern Ladies 54-Hole Event Update 

The Head Professional updated the committee regarding the Northern Ladies Championship 
for 2025 and how the event will become a 54-hole World Amateur Ranking event and will 
be added to the Scottish Golf Women’s Order of Merit for 2025. CGL has worked closely 
with the Scottish Golf Events and Performance Teams to find a suitable date for the event 
which will hopefully attract Scottish elite amateur women to participate. The Northern 
Ladies will still retain an 18-hole championship for higher handicap players or players who 
do not wish to participate in the 54-hole event.  

 

5. Any Other Competent Business 

Links Championship Participation 

The Head Professional raised a point of discussion regarding the participation numbers in 
the Links Championships (Gents, Ladies, Ladies Rosebowl, Junior and Nicoll Cup) and asked if 
it would be considered to change the format and subsequent finals date for these events to 
attract more participants. After discussion, the Head Professional agreed to create a 
proposal for the sub-committee to consider for approval at a future date.  

 

 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 1800 hours. 

 

 

 


